From: Field, Derek

To: licensing
Subject: Alcohol License Application for 4102 Commercial Ave
Date: Wednesday, April 17, 2024 4:09:43 PM

Hello ALRC members,

I'm writing about one of the alcohol license requests on your agenda tonight that's
located in my district. My apologies for the late email! The East MPD analysis unit
reviewed calls for service data over the last couple of years for a few locations in the
East District. | understand that the 4102 Commercial Ave location in my district stands
out with many disturbance, check person, and check property calls. My thanks to MPD
for checking the data. My hope is that, if ALRC grants the requested license at 4102
Commercial Ave license, you do so by adding conditions that hopefully make these
events less likely to involve alcohol. Specifically, I'm interested in a condition preventing
the sale of single bottles and cans, and perhaps other conditions that you all consider
helpfulin these cases in your experience with license requests in sensitive areas of the
City.

Thank you all for your service to our community!

Derek

Derek Field

District 3 Alder - he/him
district3@cityofmadison.com

Sign up for updates from the District 3 blog:
http://www.cityofmadison.com/Council/district3/blo
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